THE EUROPE CLASS AT THE OLYMPICS
ISAF has received applications from different Classes, also from the EUROPE CLASS, to be elected as the Single Handed Dinghy for the 2012 Olympic Games. In their Annual General Meeting in Madrid (ESP, November 2008) ISAF will choose the boats for the Games.
Now we need that the National Europe Class Unions do their work and ask their National Authorities - Federations - to support our application and make a "Submission" to ISAF's Meeting asking that the Europe will be back at the Olympics. Without the National Authorities support, the election will be very hard to win against the Radial so please make sure that your Federation works in our favour.
